
TELEPHONE, 

HAMPSTEAD 5016. ROSSLYN HILL,
HAMPSTEAD,

N.W.3.

May 24th.,1934

Dear Mrs Roberts,

Thank you for your letter. I feel that 

what you suggest would be very valuable and indeed 

that it ought to be done. I am going to be away from 

London for rather a long time this summer and my time 

is already rather badly filled up, but I suppose you would

not call the proposed conference until the autumn? If 

so,I should be very glad to kno?/ of it and be allowed 

to attend.

J tuic^ Ke? 'VC^

Yours sincerely.
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